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Thanksgiving Message

	Metro to Run Sunday Bus and Rail Schedule Thanksgiving Day

On Thanksgiving Day, Thursday, November 28, 2013, Metro Bus and Rail will be operating on Sunday/holiday schedule. Please be aware that some bus lines will not be in service due to Sunday schedule operations. For more information, please check the Metro Planned Service Advisories here.  
[bookmark: I-405]I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project Construction Notice
As part of the ongoing construction for the I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project, work crews will implement a full directional closure of the southbound I-405 to conduct work on the freeway median. Work will be conducted between Sunset Boulevard to Wilshire Boulevard. The closures are scheduled to begin on Monday, December 2, 2013 and continue through Tuesday, December 3, 2013. The closures are as follows:
On Monday, December 2, 2013, ramps will close at 7:00 p.m., followed by lane closures at 10:00 p.m. leading up to the full southbound directional closure early morning Tuesday, December 3, 2013 from 12:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. 
For the complete construction notice, please click here.
Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notices

I-5 between the SR-170 – Buena Vista Street
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will implement closures of lanes and ramps on the Golden State Freeway (I-5) as part of a project to construct High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lanes in each direction along I-5 between SR-170 to Buena Vista Street. Closures are scheduled to begin on Monday, December 2, 2013 and continue through Friday, December 6, 2013. To the view the complete Caltrans construction notice, please click here.

I-5 between the SR-134 – Magnolia Boulevard
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will continue to implement closures of lanes, ramps, and connectors of the Golden State Freeway (I-5) and the Ventura Freeway (SR-134) as part of a $57.8 million improvement project to construct High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lanes in each direction along I-5 between SR-134 and Magnolia Boulevard. The closure schedule has been updated. For the complete Caltrans construction notice, please click here.


Thanksgiving Message

I would like to take the time to wish you and your loved ones a safe and joyful Thanksgiving! I am thankful for your continued hard work and dedication to excellence.

http://www.metro.net/service/advisories/
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